
I oppose SB554. CHL holders already go through a background check, get fingerprinted and pictures taken and will only receive 
their license if they are law abiding and not criminals. We carry to protect our families and those around us. CHL holders do not 
commit robberies or murders as they go through all the requirements to obtain a CHL and carry legally for self defense. Criminals 
use stolen weapons and do not care about laws. This bill will make felons of anyone who is unlucky enough to have missed the sign 
that restricts there god given right to carry and defend them selves and will strip all their rights away. This bill will make public 
building much more dangerous to enter as a criminal will know that no one will be able to defend them selves against a criminal and 
will have on average of 7-10 minutes to commit any crime or shooting before police with guns show up to stop them. Please do not 
put my family and others at risk or make us into felons. What will be the purpose of a CHL if we will be heavily restricted on where 
we can carry. Please do not pass SB554. Thank you for your time.  


